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13/12/21
COVID-19 Update
Dear Parents and Carers,
I am writing to advise you that we have a rapidly increasing number of cases of Covid-19 associated with the school. 
Please can I urge you to keep your child at home if they are unwell, and to get a PCR test for them. 
We have been informed that sore eyes as well as stomach issues, and the cough, loss of taste and smell and temperature, can all be symptoms. 
Children between the ages of 7 and 11 years are the most rapidly increasing group being infected in Tower Hamlets.
We are not allowing parents into the school building unless absolutely necessary, and we ask if you have to attend that you show a negative lateral flow test result. 
Very best wishes
Sharon Taylor
Headteacher 
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